OF [ 143

Shenaz Choudha:z '

From: Janet Sargeant

Sent: 23 May 2018 13:34

To: _ TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: A21 Crossing

My postal address is
Regards
Brian Sargeant

>0n 23 May 2018, at 10:13, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTAN DWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Mr Sargeant,

- 2

> Thank you for your e-mail, in order to register your objection we require your postal address.
>

> Many thanks

> Shenaz Choudhary

>

>

> Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for

> Transport

>1/14 | 0207944 6848 |

> From: Janet Sargeant [mailto

>Sent: 23 May 2018 09:50

> To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTAN DWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>

> Subject: A21 Crossing

>

> | totally disagree with a rail Crossing on the A21, this is always a very busy road it's the main and only road into
Hastings, their really is not an hour of the day when this road is not busy, more so in rush hour Morning and
evenings, plus very busy during the spring and summer drawing people to Hastings and Bexhill.

> Brian Sargeant

> Bexhill resident

>
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